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August 24, 2022 

 
 

Subject:  Discontinuation Notice – BERGQUIST TGR 1500A 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
We are writing to inform you that BERGQUIST TGR 1500A has been discontinued and ask that you consider 
LOCTITE TG100 as a replacement.   
 

Product Description Product Modification  
BERGQUIST TGR 1500A Discontinued 
LOCTITE TG100 Available to order 

 
Please do not hesitate to contact your local Henkel sales representative if you have any questions or require 
further information. 
 
Thank you for your continued support of our products.   
 
  
With Best Regards, 

       
  
Andy Kueck,  
Henkel Corporation 
Regional Product Manager – Thermal 
 
 
Jeremy Hammond 
Henkel Corporation 
Global Product Manager – Thermal 
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